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Mail in voting is proven to be the best way to vote and has worked in Oregon for 

many years. Requiring people to go to the polls makes it less likely that people with 

disabilities, people with family responsibilities, elders, etc. will be able to vote. Vote 

by mail is working and instead of changing that it should be made the law of the land. 

The current administration doesn't want mail in voting because they are trying fix the 

elections and limit who can vote. NO ON SB210! 


